
From: peter.connolly@hklaw.com [mailto:peter.connolly@hklaw.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 22, 2008 11:36 AM 
To: Sumita Mukhoty 
Subject: International 214 Application 
 

Ms. Mukhoty  
This will confirm that post consummation State Long Distance Telephone Company will also 
become a wholly owned indirect subsidiary of TDS Telecommunications Corporation("TDS 
Telecom") and Telephone and Data Systems,Inc. through State Long Distance Telecom, LLC, a 
wholly owned subsidiary of TDS Telecom. 

Please give me a call if you have additional questions.  
Peter Connolly  

Holland + Knight  
   
Peter M. Connolly  
Partner  
Holland & Knight LLP   
2099 Pennsylvania Avenue,N.W.  
Washington,D.C.  
20006  
   
Main   202 955 3000  
Direct 202 862 5989  
Fax    202 955 5564  
Email   peter.connolly@hklaw.com   
Mobile 202 468 6265  

NOTICE:  This e-mail is from a law firm, Holland & Knight LLP ("H&K"), and is intended solely for the use of the 
individual(s) to whom it is addressed.  If you believe you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender 
immediately, delete the e-mail from your computer and do not copy or disclose it to anyone else.  If you are not 
an existing client of H&K, do not construe anything in this e-mail to make you a client unless it contains a specific 
statement to that effect and do not disclose anything to H&K in reply that you expect it to hold in confidence.  If 
you properly received this e-mail as a client, co-counsel or retained expert of H&K, you should maintain its 
contents in confidence in order to preserve the attorney-client or work product privilege that may be available to 
protect confidentiality. 

 


